THORNLEIGH EDUCATE TOGETHER

 NATIONAL SCHOOL 
POLICY/PROCEDURE
HEALTHY EATING POLICY
GUIDELINES

T.E.T.N.S. aims to help all those involved in our school community, children, staff and parents in developing positive and responsible attitudes to eating and to appreciate the contribution good food makes to health.

It is the policy of the school as part of its SPHE Programme to encourage healthy eating habits among the pupils.  Teachers reinforce this policy in their classrooms.

Eating and drinking are allowed only in the designated area at breaktimes.

Chewing gum is forbidden.  Fizzy drinks are not allowed.  Chocolate, sweets and cereal bars are not permitted.

Although the media and adverstising may state otherwise, cereal bars have a very high sugar and salt content.  We would also discourage Yop drinks as the children tend to spill these on their clothes .  A small yoghurt provides just as much goodness.  
A Healthy Lunch would consist of the following:-

· Sandwiches

· A piece of fruit

· A healthy drink i.e. water, or juice in a flask or small re-usable bottle.  Raw vegetables, cut and sliced.

This list is by no means exhaustive as I am sure you as parents would have other healthy foods to pop into your child’s lunch box.

Exceptions:
1.
Where your child has special dietary needs.

2.
If your child presents with a cold or cough and needs to drink sips of water through the day.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Paula

Priomhoide
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